
 

 

 

 

October 1, 2024 

           Updated 

Medi-Cal:  Pemgarda™ (pemivibart) Now a Medi-Cal Rx Benefit 

Dear Provider, 

The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) published a bulletin noticing that a drug 
granted Emergency Use Authorization (EAU) by the FDA is now a benefit of Medi-Cal Rx and 
can be retroactively billed to March 28, 2024. 

A link to the bulletin describing what is required to bill and coverage of Pemgarda™ 
(pemivibart) to Medi-Cal Rx may be found here: 

• https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-
assets/documents/provider/pharmacy-news/2024.09_A_Pemgarda_Now_Medi-
Cal_Rx_Benefit.pdf  

Provider Bulletins are available on the KHS website. Please visit the site regularly to stay 
informed about the latest updates and announcements. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative 
at 1-800-391-2000. 

Sincerely, 

 

Bruce Wearda, R.Ph. 
Director of Pharmacy 
Kern Health Systems 
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